
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

Milan Bergamo Airport awards the last passenger 
to depart in 2018 and ends the year with an increase of 4.9% 

 

 
The last passenger to depart from Milan Bergamo Airport in 2018 boarded 

a Blue Air flight to Bacau and took off at 20:40 on 31 December. Daniel 

Gheorghiu, Romanian, was the last to arrive at the check-in desk for the 

airline, completing the list of booked passengers and discovering that his 

was the last boarding card issued by the airport for the last flight of the 

year. 

The passenger was awarded with a voucher for a return flight, courtesy of 

the airline Blue Air and valid for one of the destinations served by Milan 

Bergamo Airport, as well as a VIP card for access to the VIP lounges, 

courtesy of SACBO. 

For Milan Bergamo Airport, 2018 ended with an increase of over 600 

thousand passengers compared to the 12 million 331 thousand recorded 

in 2017, corresponding to an increase of 4.9% for the year, reaching just 

under 13 million. 

This result consolidates the third place held by Milan Bergamo Airport for 

number of passengers in the rankings of Italian airports, right behind 

Rome Fiumicino and Milan Malpensa. 
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